
 
 
 
Tuesday, January 7, 2025 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 
 

• Congratulations to December’s CHAMPS Citizenship Award winners: Dillon Adams, Alice 
Buchanan, Brayden Burkley, Casen Castorena, Lilly Damery, Caitlin Drury, Ben Fisher, 
Onyx Fuller, Conrad Galenberg, Izzy Gonzales, Keilah Guillen, Charlie Henggeler, Ginny 
Marvin, Autumn Miller, Sarah Miller, Luca Morales, Josh Morgan, Gus Nanfito, Kaylee 
Nelson, Bailey O'Brien, Cadence Patton, Addison Rehm, Celis Roberson, Samuel Russel, 
Chloe Snyder, Dylan Stanford, Julian Tabin, Isaac Taylor, Grace Yanasak, and Bryson 
Yarwood. These students were nominated by their peers for exhibiting one or more 
characteristics of CHAMPS (Character, Heart, Attitude, Mindset, Perseverance, Strength).   

• There is a MANDATORY DECA meeting after school today in room B 315 for all DECA 
members attending the Area competition on Thursday – see you there! 

• Everett High Thespian and Drama Department is offering dance and singing audition 
workshops this month for ALL students at EHS. FREE! Our workshops are all taught by 
Industry Professional performers and musicians that will be working on our Spring 
Production of Disney's Newsies! Want to learn about tap and theatre dance? We have 
another workshop this WEDNESDAY in the Civic Auditorium @ 2:20pm - 4:00pm! No 
dance shoes required! Come see the bulletin board outside A126 for more information 
about ALL workshops and auditions!!! 

• Tea Clubbers! There is no meeting this week. Our next tea club meeting will be next 
Thursday, January 16th 

• We are happy to announce that winter wishes are opening up TODAY. What does this 
mean? It means that just because the holiday season is over, doesn't mean the wishing, 
granting and giving has to be.   This is your chance—yes YOU-- to wish for anything, but 
wishes that are free, school-friendly, and reasonable are more likely to be granted. So, scan 
the QR codes on posters or fliers around the school, or click the link in your school email 
and fill out the form by January 17th so that your wish can (hopefully!) be granted. 

• Hey seagulls! It's time for sibling photos! Mark your calendars for Tuesday, January 14th, 
and Thursday, January 16th, from 2:05 PM to 3:20 PM. Head over to room A306 to 
capture those special sibling moments. Bring your brightest smiles, your silliest props, 
some fun outfits, and your most creative poses! This is your chance to shine and have some 
fun with your siblings. 

• Your Everett High School wrestling team hosted the Everett Let It Fly wrestling 
tournament this past weekend on 1/04. Your own Everett Seagulls placed 1st as a team out 
of 17 teams. Notable wins were: 
1st place: Cameron Grant and Darey Pestana, 2nd place:  Sam Tracy, Ian Lorio, Michael 
Robinson, and Jose Esperidion, 4th place: Angelo Miyanaga and Alex Buiukli 

 
Today in sports 

• Girls Basketball at Ferndale at 7:15 

• Girls Wrestling Scramble at home at 5:00 

• Boys swim vs Glacier Peak at Snohomish Aquatic Center at 3:15 
 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


